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August 10, 2021 

 

 

NOTICE OF ADVISOR TO THE COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Dockets    

         UE-190529, UG-190530, UE-190274, UG-190275, UE-171225, UG-171226, UE-190991,  

         and UG-190992 (consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 
The Commissioners of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

notify all parties that Chris McGuire, the Commission’s Policy Director, will be advising the 

Commission on limited issues to be addressed when the Final Orders are amended in the above-

referenced dockets. McGuire previously testified in this docket as a member of Commission 

Staff. As a current member of the Commission’s policy staff, McGuire will not participate in any 

discussion of the merits of this case with Commission Staff or any other party. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ Rayne Pearson 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Administrative Law Judge 


